
 
WINTER PARK PRESBYTERIAN PRESCHOOL 

MAY NEWSLETTER 
I cannot believe the end of our school year is here! We cannot thank our 
families enough for all that you have done to help us have a successful and 
joyful preschool year.  We are so very grateful.  May will be a fun-filled 
month of celebration! 
 
We are looking forward to our field trip to the Cape Fear Museum on May 
9th!  We will meet at the museum at 9:15 am on the morning of the 9th. 
 If you have not returned your field trip form, please do so ASAP so that we 
can have a headcount for the museum. (There is a spot on the form to 
indicate if you will not be attending that day.) 
 

We are so excited for our upcoming preschool graduation, as well as our 
WPPP family picnic to celebrate the end of the year!   

(More information to come on both events.) 
The dates and times are as follows… 
Pre-K Graduation and Celebration- May 21st - 10:30 am               

School-wide Family Picnic- May 22nd - 11:00 am 
 

MAY 21st WILL BE OUR LAST DAY OF PRESCHOOL CLASSES!   
YOU ARE INVITED TO BRING YOUR CHILD  

TO THE PICNIC ON MAY 22nd AT 11:00 am! 
 
We are looking forward to 3 fun-filled weeks of summer camp! (June 16-20, 
July 14-18, Aug.11-15)  All of our camps have limited availability at this time. 
If you are interested in having your child attend one of the camps let Mrs. 
Watson know, and you can register. Invite your friends to come to camp, as 
well!  You do not have to be a WPPP student to come to camp. I will be 
sending out an e-mail to all camp parents the Wednesday before your child’s 
camp week.  This will give you information about what your child needs to 
bring to camp, etc.  Feel free to e-mail me with any questions, in the 
meantime. 
 
 



If your child attends Lunch Bunch in May I will send a separate statement 
with your Lunch Bunch balance to be paid during the week of May 19th.  
 
Dates to Remember: 
May 5-9- Teacher Appreciation Week- Thank a teacher! 
May 9- Field Trip to Cape Fear Museum, 9:15 am 
May 16 – Last Lunch Bunch for the Year 
May 21 – Pre-K Graduation and Celebration, 10:30 am 
May 22 - No Preschool Classes!  Family Picnic, 11:00 am 
 
May Birthdays: 
Mrs. Blake- 5/2 
Colton Price- 5/6 
Curran McAlarney-5/12 
 
Summer Birthdays! (We wil celebrate summer birthdays at school on 5/19-5/20) 
 
June       August 
Elodie Stutz- 6/5     Eva Cruz & Ms. Farrow- 8/4 
Oliver Losee- 6/6 
Raelynn Smith-6/13        
Mrs. Doyle – 6/16       
Isabel Wetherill- 6/22 
Ella Jones- 6/27 
Segan Danylec- 6/28 
Avery Huestis- 6/29     
 
July 
Cassidy Davis- 7/8 
Mrs. Mindy- 7/10 
Mia Kirk-7/15 
Mrs. Torok – 7/19 
Tate Rowan- 7/24 
Roman Yaw- 7/25 
Burton Butler- 7/30 
 

 


